Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2012 7:43 AM

To: 'Salgado, Debbie'

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondences for RO2908 - Livermore Question

Alameda County Environmental Health has not issued a directive letter or evaluation of the June 21, 2012 Report. The
August 6, 2012 letter was directed to both responsible parties for the site, Chevron and the City of Livermore. Do you
want to be the case contact for future correspondence?

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Salgado, Debbie [mailto:desalgado@cityoflivermore.net]
Sent: Tuesday, September 11, 2012 5:38 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondences for RO2908 - Livermore Question

Jerry Wickham,

I have recently been assigned to be the Engineer for Brownfield sites here in the City of Livermore. Eric
Uranga forwarded your memo to me concerning the site at Mills Square Park located at 2259 First Street.

On your letter to Chevron dated August 6, 2012, | noticed that ACEH had yet not completed the evaluation of
the Human and Health Risk Assessment for Lead dated June 21, 2012. Has this evaluation now been
completed by your office? If so, may we have a copy of your comment letter?

Thank You

Debbie Salgado, P.E.

Associate Civil Engineer

Engineering Division

Community Development Department
City of Livermore

(925) 960-4558
www.cityoflivermore.net

LIFORMNIA




From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 9:00 AM

To: CMACLEOD@CHEVRON.COM; Uranga, Eric

Cc: Winey, Colleen, Zone 7; Stefani, Danielle; ERICF@CHEVRON.COM; Rigter, John; BWILKEN@CRAWORLD.COM; Hariu,
Tina; Drogos, Donna,Env. Health; Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondences for RO2908

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached are Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondences for your case, RO0002908.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH

*** The City of Livermore®"s anti-virus application (eSafe) scanned this email for
malicious content ***
*** JIMPORTANT: Do not open attachments from unrecognized senders ***



